
FOI Request – For Release 

 

All correspondence between Scottish Government Officials and Ministers and 

HomeLink and any other Home Swapping and Time Share organisation since 2021 

regarding Short-Term Let Licensing. 

 

Documents provided  

1. Letter from Shona Robison MSP to Caroline Connolly at HomeLink, 6 March 

2023 

2. Correspondence from Caroline Connolly at HomeLink, 9 February 2023 

3. Presentation attachment (attached to e-mail in e-mail exchange in document 

6) 

4. Document – Questions (attached to e-mail in e-mail exchange in document 6) 

5. Spreadsheet (attached to e-mail in e-mail exchange in document 6) Attached 

separately  

6. E-mail exchange  

7. E-mail exchange  

8. Spreadsheet (attached to e-mail in e-mail exchange in document 7) 

9. Presentation (attached to e-mail in e-mail exchange in document 7) 

10. Presentation (attached to e-mail in e-mail exchange in document 7) 

11. E-mail exchange  

12. E-mail exchange  

13. Letter to Minister for Housing from Home Exchange 

14. Letter from Minister for Housing to Home Exchange  

15. E-mail exchange  

16. Letter from Home Exchange 

17. Attachment from Home Exchange (attached separately)  

18. Correspondence from People Like Us Home Exchange  

19. Letter from Minister for Housing to People Like Us Home Exchange 

20.  E-mail exchange 
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